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June 22, 2017 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P1E4 
P. O. Box 2319  
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: EB-2015-0040 Consultation on the Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and Other Post-

Employment Benefit Costs 
 
The Electricity Distributors Association (EDA) represents the voice of Ontario’s local electricity 
distribution sector, which safely and reliably delivers power to millions of homes, businesses and 
public institutions. The distribution sector as a whole employs 10,000 people directly, holds $19 
billion in assets and makes hundreds of millions in direct contributions to both municipal and 
provincial revenues. 
 
The following comments on the Report of the Ontario Energy Board in the above named 
proceeding reflect the input received from subject matter experts across Ontario’s electricity 
distributors.  
 
Please refer any questions or comments on the EDA’s response to Kathi Farmer, Senior 
Regulatory Affairs Advisor at kfarmer@eda-on.ca or 905.265.5333. 
 
 
Sincerely 
 
Original signed by 
 
Justin Rangooni 
Vice President, Policy and Government Affairs  
 
Encl. 
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